
Dear	Families,	Here	are	a	few	important	things	to	get	you	started	for	the	20/21	school	year	at	
Deer	Park.		We	hope	this	finds	you	healthy	and	safe!			

• At	this	time	we	do	not	have	Yearbooks	yet,	but	will	let	you	know	when	they	
arrive	as	the	company	has	slowed	down	their	production	due	to	social	
distancing.		

• We	will	be	communicating	out	many	new	procedures	in	order	to	minimize	
sickness.		

• The	district	has	decided	to	cancel	Meet	the	Teacher	Day	normally	scheduled	in	
August.		If	you	are	new	to	Pasco	and	would	like	a	tour	you	can	call	the	school	to	
schedule	a	tour	with	our	registrar	Mrs.	Fowler.		She	is	on	campus	daily	Monday	
through	Friday	and	would	love	a	chance	to	show	you	around.		Call	727-774-
8900	

• You	can	pay	student	fees	
at:		http://www.pasco.k12.fl.us/finance/page/student-fees-acorn	

• We	highly	encourage	you	to	set	up	online	lunch	payments	this	year.		It's	really	
convenient,	user	friendly,	and	healthier	than	passing	money/checks.		Check	
out	this	link	to	set	it	up	if	you	are	new,	update	your	account	if	you	are	
returning	and	put	money	on	it	for	your	child	for	the	first	day	of	
school.	https://www.myschoolbucks.com/ver2/login/getmain?requestAction
=home	

• You	can	sign	up	for	Free/Reduced	lunch	at	this	link	(remember	this	must	be	
done	EVERY	year)			https://www.myschoolapps.com/Home/PickDistrict	

• We	still	have	families	that	have	not	let	us	know	if	your	child	is	returning	to	
traditional	school	or	participating	via	online	learning.		Please	call	the	school	to	
let	us	know	your	decision	if	you	haven't	already	OR	if	you	decide	to	
change.		These	numbers	are	used	to	decide	the	Teachers	and	we	know	that	all	
families	want	to	know	your	teachers	as	well	as	the	teachers	want	to	reach	out	
to	you,	but	we	can't	do	this	until	we	have	the	majority	of	our	families	
decisions.			

• Now	that	we	have	more	information	on	the	return	to	traditional	school	our	
teachers	have	updated	the	supply	lists	to	reflect	the	best	way	to	limit	sharing	
of	materials	in	order	to	minimize	the	passing	of	germs.		Each	grade	level	has	
made	specific	recommendations	so	be	sure	to	find	the	correct	list	below.		

Primary	Supply	LIst.png	Kindergarten,	1st	and	2nd	grades	
Intermediate	Supply	LIst.png	3rd,	4th,	and	5th	grades	
Our	Key	Deer	team	is	for	our	students	in	3rd,	4th,	and	5th	grade	with	EPs	and	are	gifted	
students,	Our	Coyote	team	is	for	our	students	who	have	IEPS	with	the	exceptionality	of	autism	
in	Pre-K	through	5th	grades.					
KD	and	Coyotes	Supply	List.png		
		
	

 


